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Hello, 
 
We are writing to give notice that we oppose changing the current entrance to the Sharp and Camas 
school properties to an entrance from NW 18th Ave or SE Payne Rd. 
 
We already have great difficulty getting in and out of our neighborhood twice each day due to Prune 
Hill Elementary. While we support the new schools location, to further burden the neighborhoods by 
adding additional traffic is unreasonable and unnecessary. 
 
Pacific Rim Blvd is lightly traveled at most times of the day and has more than twice the capacity to 
handle traffic vs NW 18th Ave. Let's use that capacity intelligently to relieve the already burned 
Neighborhoods as opposed to increasing it greatly. 
 
Please keep us posted as to opportunities to further discuss this with the city. 
 
Thanks for your consideration.  
 
Kris and Thea Jamison 


